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Save the Date 

Preserve board 

meetings:  

October 9        

November TBD                     

December TBD 

Ligularia Pick-up 

October 10 

Woman, Money, 

Trauma Speaker 

October 24 

Clean-up Day  

October 26 

Wine Tasting   

November 16 

Barn Boutique 

November 17 

Cooking Demo 

December 13 

Santa              

December 15 

Office Hours: 

Tue - Fri 

8:30 am - 

4:30 pm 

Closed Sat/

Sun/Mon 

Cooking Demonstration with Laura Bjelogrlic 

Come to The Preserve on December 13th from 6:00-8:00 pm                                                                         
and learn how to make some great holiday treats: 

Coconut Macaroons 

Austrian Spitzbuben 

Almond Biscotti 

Butter Crunch Toffee 

Vanilla Bean Cheese Cake  

with Cranberry-Orange Compote  

Laura, a Preserve resident, is pleased to share some of her favorite 
holiday recipes. She is a graduate of New England Culinary Institute, 
and was a Chef Instructor at Le Cordon  Bleu for 7 years, specializing 
in their Baking and  Patisserie program. She has taught at Cooks of 
Crocus Hill and has appeared several times on "Twin Cities Live."  

Cost is only $25.00. 

Space is limited to 20 people, call to reserve your spot today. 

 

                                        
Wine Tasting:  

Join us Saturday, November 16th 6:00 to 8:00 pm. 
Attend this fun event for the opportunity to sample 
several distinctive wines. Winery representatives 
will be here pouring their wines and offering        
information about them.  Light snacks will be 
served.  Please RSVP by Tuesday November 12th.   

Cindy@preserveassociation.com 

 

Please remember: The Preserve Office is an official PROP 

drop off location.  

mailto:Cindy@preserveassociation.com
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Preserve Cleanup day:  

Clean up around The Preserve and along Anderson Lakes 
Parkway.  Meet at the Barn at 10:00 am on Saturday, 

October 26th.  Gloves, sub lunch and trash bags        
provided.  This is a nice event for families and makes 
great volunteer hours for high school students.  Let’s 

take pride in our community and help to keep our        
neighborhood clean.  Please RSVP.          

UPDATES: 

Ligularia Plants: We are giving away a limited number of plants 
on October 10th from 10-12pm.  Please contact The Preserve by        
October 9th to arrange pick up if you are interested in a plant or 
two. These perennial plants grow to three feet tall and three feet 
wide.  The large purple tinged foliage topped with bright yellow 
flowers of Ligularia have a dramatic effect in a part-shade or shade 
garden and attract pollinators such as bees and butterflies.  

Grant:  We have been selected to receive a Cost Share Grant from the Riley Purgatory 
Bluff Creek Watershed. It will allow us to plant prairie grasses and flowers around the Dive 
Well where the Japanese Knot weed was removed. We will also be transforming the 19,000 
SF of lawn south of the path near the volleyball court into a native grass and flower area. 
Interested in learning more about protecting clean water and restoring healthy habitat?  
Visit www.rpbcwd.org. 

Women, Money and Trauma: What is the trauma of money and how does it affect 
women?  Come to the Barn for this workshop on woman, money and  trauma.  Thursday,  
October 24th 4:00 –8:00 pm.  For more information on cost and how to register, contact   
www.move-as-one.com  or call Julie at 612-598-5355. 

 

Santa is coming to The Preserve  
Sunday, December 15th 3:00-5:00 pm.  

Don’t miss this popular event.   

• Snacks and activities included. 

• Each family gets a personal visit with Santa. 

• RSVP is a must as we have limited space. 

• Contact our office by Friday, December 6th.  

$5.00 suggested donation per child.  

http://www.rpbcwd.org
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REMINDERS: 

Selling your home: Contact The Preserve Office.  The new homeowner must be        

provided a resale disclosure certificate as well as association documents prior to closing.  

Without it, the sale of your home could be delayed.  If you are planning to sell your home, 
please let your agent know you are part of The Preserve Association and have them contact            

cindy@preserveassociation.com.  

Little Library: Take a book. Share a book. Give a book.  How it works:  The 
libraries   belong to everyone.  Anyone may use them.  They offer a way to 
share good things to read.  The Preserve would like to thank everyone that   
contributes  in making sure our library is full of great things to read. 

Preserve Party Room: continues to be a wonderful venue.  Whether you are having a 
shower, rehearsal dinner, or celebration don’t forget this wonderful space reserved only to 
Preserve residents. 

Yoga: Beginner/Continuing Yoga: Tuesday night's 5:30-6:45pm Ongoing class. Enjoy a    
gentle, heart-centered, yoga class for all ages.  Last Wednesday of the month, enjoy      
Restorative Yoga from 5:30-7pm. Beginners welcome. First class is free so come check out 
the class.  Laura Erdman-Luntz has been teaching Yoga for over 30 years and she teaches 
right here at The Preserve!  Contact Laura for more info: MuselanLaura@gmail.com or 
612.399.6428. 

Making changes to your property:  if you have any plans for changes to your      
property, please review our covenants.  Any exterior changes or upgrades must be          
approved by the Design Review committee before starting your project.  Forms can be 
found on our website or by stopping by our office.  

    

Another Great Pool Season Comes To A Close. 

We hope you enjoyed your time at The Preserve Pool.  We would like to thank everyone who 
used the pool along with our amazing staff that helped make it happen. Beach Blast was a big 
hit. Our life guard staff did a wonderful job organizing, and we hope to have even more kids 
join us next year.   It’s never too early to send in an application to life guard for next year. 

 Please remember: DO NOT THROW YOUR TAGS AWAY!  THE TAGS ARE PERMANENT AND  
WILL BE USED FROM YEAR TO YEAR! 

 

  

mailto:MuselanLaura@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Preserve Board of Directors 

 
Paul Musegades, President 
musegades@mac.com 
 
Bruce Hellier, Vice President 
hellierdesign@aol.com 
 
Chris Domnisoru, Treasurer 
chris.domnisoru@gmail.com 
 
Tim Rush, Secretary 
timrushmn@hotmail.com 
 
Traci Bartz, Director 
tracibartz@yahoo.com 
 
Shon Clark,  Director 
shonrclark@gmail.com  
 
Tom Heller, Directorto-
mheller9024@gmail.com 
 
Dean Swanson, Director 
mary-swanson@hotmail.com 
 
Kent Wood,  Director 
kwood6@lt.life 
 
 
Preserve Staff Members 
 
Scott Anderson 
General Manager 
scott@preserveassociation.com 
 
Cindy Fuchs 
Administrative Assistant  
cindy@preserveassociation.com 
 
 
Kelly Lindquist 
Pool Manager 

Phone:  952-941-8400 
www.preserveassociation.com   

The Preserve Association 

11221 Anderson Lakes 

Pkwy 

Eden Prairie, Minnesota 

55344 

NON-PROFIT ORG 
US POSTAGE 

PAID 
PERMIT  NO.689 

Hopkins 

GREETINGS FROM THE  

PRESERVE ASSOCIATION 
 

Office Hours 

Tuesday-Friday 

8:30 am-4:30 pm 

Closed Sat/Sun/
Mon 

Barn Boutique 

Come to the Barn on Sunday, November 

17th 12:00–4:00 pm for your one stop shop 

for your holiday shopping.   We will have   

venders from Mary Kay, Essential Oils,    

Norwax, 31, any many others.  If you are 

interested in setting up a booth during this 

event, please contact The Preserve. 


